
Subject: [Fwd: Billboards and PPP's]
Date: Sat, 27 Apr 2002 18:05:02 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Billboards and PPP's
Date: Thu, 18 Apr 2002 18:39:04 -0800

From: Angela Trudeau <angelatrudeau@shaw.ca>
To: Councillor Bill Denault <bdenault@dnv.org>, Councillor Doug MacKay-Dunn <macdunn@dnv.org>,

Councillor Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>, Councillor Heather Dunsford <hdunsford@dnv.org>,
Councillor Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Councillor Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>,
Mayor Don Bell <dbell@dnv.org>

CC: FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>, NET <mediaroom@northvanelectorsteam.ca>

Regarding Public Input Meeting - April 18, 2002

District of North Vancouver
Mayor and Council

Dear Mayor and Council

I wish to state my categorical opposition to billboards.  There is simply no
such thing as a 'tasteful billboard' and regardless of scenario - PPP or not
-  they should not be permitted on the North Shore, anywhere, for any
reason.

Furthermore, I do not understand why Council is requesting input for PPP's
now, when Premier Campbell's release of the revised Community Charter is due
within days or weeks.  Since we have been promised entirely new financial
tools and new rules for PPP's, any input which you receive from the public
now is premature and unfounded.

Sincerely
-- 
Angela Trudeau
(604) 929-8791
2590 Derbyshire Way
North Vancouver, B.C.
V7H 1P8
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